
  
CHARVIL PARISH COUNCIL 

 

Amenities & Recreation Committee 
 
 
Minutes of a Meeting held on 2014 following on from the Village Hall Management Committee Meeting 
on Monday 2

nd
 March 2015  

  
 
Present:    Chris Drew, John Davies, Lauren McCann  
Apologies:  Paul Mundy (Chair) 
Absent: Jim Gillett, Liz Black 
 

Minutes from Monday 2nd February 2015 were approved. 
 
Open Forum – a resident attended to explain his ideas to increase the number of flowers in 
Charvil by distributing easy to plant flower seeds to residents with instructions of how to plant etc. 
Council explained that some places may be difficult because of the grass being cut, but that in 
principle it was a good idea. It was suggested he e-mail the clerk with his ideas and come back to 
Council in the autumn so that there would be more time to roll out his idea if seen as viable. The 
clerk was asked to add this to the main Council agenda. 
 
Matters arising from previous minutes   None  
 
St Patrick’s Recreational Ground    
Cllr McCann has volunteered to take on the weekly visual inspections of St. Patrick’s Recreation Ground, the 
MUGA and the Picnic Benches. If a suitable course can be identified, then she will attend. 
 
The clerk is still waiting for one more quote for the repairs at St. Patrick’s, so a decision on this was deferred 
to the full Council meeting. 

 
 
Invoices for Payment:   None  
 
AOB None 
 
 
Members’ Comments:    None  
 
Meeting closed 8.45pm 
 
 
 
 
Signed …………………………… Dated 


